Dear Teachers and Staff:


As parents we want you to know how very appreciative we are for all the extra time and energy you are investing to help our son balance his studies and his ski racing. And we know that "athlete "is equally appreciative. 

What "athlete" is doing when he is away from school and why he is away from school for extended periods may seem like a mystery. We have attempted to give you a brief snapshot of the ski racing world in which "athlete" is participating to help give you a better idea of what "athlete" is doing and why he gives ski racing as much attention as he does.

As his coach has said, “Athlete" is really doing two jobs.” We recognize that for "athlete" to invest in school as well as ski racing requires a lot of discipline, organization and focus on his part. It also means that he is making special requests of you for class notes, extra time outside of class, assignments in advance, and other accommodations to support his absences.


While we are committed to "athletes" education, we also are very supportive of his racing because of the many positive influences it has had on him. It has been a source of accomplishment, success, recognition, self-awareness, independence, confidence, and personal growth and maturity. 

During the year, you may have questions, concerns, and recommendations. Because of the intensity of school together with ski racing, we hope that you will call us at any time to discuss your thoughts or observations. We welcome your input.

We hope that the attached description of the world of racing and "athletes" accomplishments to date in his pursuit of racing will help you understand why "athlete" is asking for your support. 
With sincere appreciation, 

Parents of "athlete"
